
 
TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council 

FROM: Josh Finch, City Administrator  

DATE: December 2nd, 2022 

RE: Monthly Newsletter 

 

These are some exciting times here in the City of Hillsboro! It is extremely 

encouraging to see the dedication and ongoing efforts of the City Council, 

Commissions, and City Staff come to see completion in many of the projects and 

activities highlighted in this newsletter if anyone has any questions, please feel free to 

contact us at city hall (608)-489-2521. 

Administrator Update: November was quite busy with the passage of the budget and 

going right into year end. We’re very excited for 2023 and look forward to the new year!  

Police Spotlight: Just a reminder we are in the winter months so please drive safe, 

watch out for deer, and be mindful of snow and ice! 

Library Spotlight: Hillsboro Public Library Fall/Winter 2022-  
Kids/Family - Stories for Sprout (toddlers) Friday Dec. 9, 10:30-11:15am 
Crafts for Kids (4-15 years old) 4-6pm Tues.   Dec. 20. 
Adult - Matinee Movies 1pm •Wed. Dec. 21 IRIS. 
Holiday Paint n’ Sip- 6-8pm •Wed. Dec. 21 Event will be at Hotel Hillsboro conference 
room, PRE-pay $30.00 at the library.  
 
Hillsboro School District Spotlight: December 23-30: NO SCHOOL; January 2: NO 

SCHOOL; January 3: Back to School. Calling Community Members!  
Hillsboro School District Pep Band is Open to Community Members. If you are 
interested in joining the Hillsboro School District Pep Band, please contact Kat Idleman 
at kat.idleman@hillsboroschools.org 
 
MINUTES FOR BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS: All meeting minutes are uploaded to 

the website upon approval. Please follow the link below for the most updated 

information & meeting minutes: https://www.hillsborowi.com/agendas_minutes  

Respectfully, 

Josh Finch 

City Administrator- Hillsboro, WI 
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